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     File:  DIE 
 
 

AUDITS 
 
 
In accordance with State statutes, all District financial records are subject to audit by the Bureau 
of Inspection and Supervision of Public Offices of the State Auditor’s office.  The Board has the 
right to request an independent audit with the approval of the State Auditor’s office. 
 
A copy of the Auditor’s report is placed on file in the State Auditor’s office; another copy is 
submitted to the Board.  The Board makes the audit report available for public inspection. 
 
 
[Adoption date:  August 14, 2001] 
[Re-adoption date:  May 11, 2015] 
 
 
LEGAL REFS.: ORC 117.09; 117.10; 117.101; 117.11; 117.12; 117.26; 117.27; 117.28 
  3313.27; 3313.29; 3313.483 
 


